
 

 

 

 

Summer, 2018 

Dear Freedom House Supporter, 

We are excited to announce that we are buying a house to open the Restoration Home for girls 
(12-17 years of age) coming out of sex trafficking!!  It is in the Pella area, an older renovated home, 
2 bedrooms, 1-1/2 bath, and a private backyard.  Due to safety issues for the girls and the staff, we 
are not able to share the location.   

We need your help.  Our prayer is that by closing time (early Fall), we would have donations to 
cover the purchase & improvements of the home.  Costs include: 

-Purchase of the home                        $150,000 
-Landscaping, fencing, & painting          7,500 
-Other expenses including, appraisal, title,  
         & closing costs                 2,500 
-Furnishing/Appliances        40,000      
Total Cost                   $200,000 
 
 
Also, our first-year budget is $250,000.  So far in total, we have raised $109,000.   
 
Please consider what God would lead you to give to the Freedom House toward the home or 1st 
year budget.  We are a 501.C3.  Feel free to donate on our website (freedomhouseministry.org) or 
write a check to Freedom House, PO Box 815, Pella, IA 50219.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Freedom House Ministry Board 
Jennifer  
George 
Roger 
Austin & Chelsea 
Melissa 
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